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Friday 1st July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to provide you with a school update and let you know the class arrangements for next year. You will be 
receiving your child’s school report on Thursday 7th July and your child’s class teacher will set aside some time to be 
available, should there be anything you need explaining further or wish to discuss. If you would like to book a 
telephone call with your child’s current teacher before the end of term, please email the year group address and they 
will arrange a convenient time to call you.

The reports will tell you if your child is on track within their current year, what their next steps are and any areas they 
may need support with moving forwards. They also recognise your child’s particular strengths and talents, and what 
we have seen them achieve over this academic year.

On Wednesday 6th July, we are continuing with our transition day, where your children will all get to spend the day with 
their new teachers in their new classrooms for next academic year. To enable you to see what your child’s classroom 
looks like and meet their new teacher you are invited to pop into your child’s new classroom during our Welcome 
session on Wednesday 6th July between 3.45-5pm. This is an informal chance to say hello and have a chat with your 
child’s new teacher and familiarise yourself with where their new classroom will be. Your child will have spent the day 
in their new room, so will be able to show you the way!

This is also when our Year 6 pupils will visit their secondary schools for the day. The schools should have contacted 
parents with arrangements and children will go straight to High School that morning for the full day. We will look 
forward to hearing how they get on and hope they have an exciting day!

We are excited to introduce some new teachers joining our team next year:

Miss Claire Jones will be joining our Year 1 team and covering Mrs Tacy’s maternity leave

Miss Rhian Askins will be leading our new KS1 Nurture provision; a specific classroom to support social and emotional 
development after so many lost opportunities for our young children growing up during lockdowns. Children will 
access this provision for relevant sessions during the day and then be part of their main class. Mrs Thornton will make 
contact with those parents whose children may benefit most from our brand new Nurture room. 

Miss Chloe Ellis will be joining our Year 2 team to provide additional management release for Miss Shahi to support 
more widely across the school.

We had a great response to our new staff recruitment, with all our new teachers bringing experience of the year 
groups they are joining. We hope they will be very happy and successful in Christ Church as they get to know our 
super children and families.

We are looking at groupings in some classes to ensure children can work positively together and there is a good 
balance across the year classes. If there is something you would like us to consider for your child please let your 
current teacher know, we will contact the parents of these year groups early next week regarding any class changes. 

Our class structure for 2022 – 23 is at the end of this letter. We hope the children have a super day getting to know 
the staff they will be working with next year. If you have any questions please email your current teachers who will be 
able to respond to you. 

Thank-you so much for working so supportively with us this year,

Best Wishes,

A Donelan
Amanda Donelan
Headteacher

Classes 2022 - 23
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Current class 
number

New class 
number

New class teacher Teaching Assistant (s)

1 Year 1, class 3 Miss Jones
Miss Whittle

2 Year 1, class 4 Miss Cowell

3 Year 2, class 5 Mrs Edgington (Mon, Tues, Wed am)
Miss Ellis (Wed pm, Thurs, Fri) Mrs Harris

4 Year 2, class 6 Mrs Ashworth

5 Year 3, class 7 Miss Parry
Mrs Webster

6 Year 3, class 8 Miss Hogg

7 Year 4, class 9 Mrs Parrington
Miss Harding

8 Year 4, class 10 Mrs Radford

9 Year 5, class 11 Mrs Dolphin
Mrs Higgins

10 Year 5, class 12 Miss Phillips

11 Year 6, class 13 Mrs Lakin
Mrs Scott

12 Year 6, class 14 Miss Cooper


